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Critical message from Larry Shoer about the Lancaster Recycling Center 

 

Several hundred families from Lancaster and surrounding communities use the Lancaster Recycling Center. As the 

Lead Volunteer at the Recycling Center I am facing two problems that appear to spell the end of community recy-

cling in Lancaster.  

 At the end of October I complete my administrative activities that support the Recycling Center. After that, 

there are no volunteers scheduled to oversee the operation of the facility.  

 Because of worldwide changes in the recycling industry, Recycling Center expenses significantly exceed 

income.  

To discuss these problems, over the past year and a half I have met several times with the Lancaster Town Adminis-

trator and, in June 2018, I met in public meeting with the Board of Selectmen. The problems remain unresolved. Ad-

ministrative support of the Recycling Center requires the effort of others.  

 

The Lancaster Recycling Center will be discussed at the Lancaster Board of Selectmen meeting on Monday, October 

1, 2018, at 6:00 PM, in the Prescott Building – Nashaway Room. (Also under discussion at this meeting is the Board 

of Selectmen official letter to MassHousing concerning the Goodridge Brook Estates housing project proposed for 

Sterling Road.) 

 

Please contact Lancaster Town Administrator Orlando Pacheco (opacheco@lancasterma.net) or Larry Shoer 

(LarryShoer@comcast.net) right away if you can help with Recycling Center operations. 
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